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22 November – Tuesday  

Blind Cricket 3/4/5/6 
 

24 November – Thursday 
Disco 5pm to 7.30pm 

 
29 November – Tuesday 

Year 6 Orientation Day at 
Wollumbin High School  

 
30 November – Wednesday 

Special Activity Day   
 

2 December – Friday 
Jump Rope for Heart Day 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 November 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  
We empower them with 
the knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling 
them to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School 
is a great school.  Join us. 

 

‘Book Tasting’   
Recently, Year 3-6 students were extremely excited when they entered 
the Library and found it was transformed into a restaurant. Placemats 
and menus, tablecloths, cafe music playing and a selection of books 
to ‘taste’.  
Students started at one genre table and rotated through all four tables 
during the event. They selected a couple of books on each table and 
proceeded to answer a few questions on the back of their menus while 
they explored different literary genres. They were able to share their 
feelings and thoughts about their books at their table group.  
It was a wonderful way to get the children engaged in reading and 
familiarising themselves with a variety of genres. It was lovely to hear 
the comments during the event on how much fun it was to ‘taste’ the 
books and see how excited they were at the end of the event to 
borrow some of the books that they ‘tasted’.   Mrs Bergquist 
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From the Principal’s desk 
Summer has presented itself this week.  
 
We are getting to the busy end of term and each week we have something happening.   
 
Yesterday we enjoyed our Kindy Parent orientation – thank you to all those who came along.  We 
look forward to working alongside you in 2023.      
 
Tomorrow, Friday 18th, the students in K/1/2 will be having a visit from the Tissue Fairy.   
 
Next Thursday,  24 Novemeber, is our annual school disco.  This year we get to move it back to the 
classroom which is exciting.   Please see the flyer attached.  The theme is ‘Country Western Outback’ 
which gives the students a great dress range.   Students are to be dropped at  school at 5pm and 
collected at 7.30pm.   This is a students only disco, sorry parents you’re not invited.  PLEASE NOTE all 
students need to wear closed in shoes please.  
 
There is an important letter attached to this newsletter for all parents.  If you do not receive the letter 
or you have any concerns or questions please phone the school.    
 
Here’s our report about our Police Liaison Officer’s visit.   Last Wednesday, Year 
5/6 students were lucky to receive a visit from two police officers. They spoke 
with our students about being safe and respectful across different settings, 
including online. Some of the topics included in the presentation included 
cyber related issues, keeping safe online and other issues young people 
encounter. They also demonstrated how handcuffs work on a suspected 
criminal and what protective gear they must wear each day. The students 
couldn’t believe how heavy their protective vests were when they were passed around to hold.  
 
We have ordered more RAPID testing kits and will send them home when they arrive.  If you require 
more know please let the school know, as we have a few, and we will send more home if you need 
them. 
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Caleb for Saturday 19      

“On a Board” 

Merit Award recipients 
Emmet, Nellie, Patrick and Madeleine  

 
Beeeees Knees recipients   

Elliana, Mia, Jarrah and Will  
 

Congratulations Bella on receiving a free lunch at the canteen 
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P&C Association: 
Next meeting is 2023  
The P&C will be having their annual Christmas Hamper raffle.  The hampers are made from your kind 
donations.   We are about to start organising them again, so please send along or drop your donation 
to school as soon as possible. 
 

Canteen: 
Congratulations Bella on receiving a FREE LUNCH from the canteen 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake  
Friday 18 November   Zen      Zen &Nicole 

Friday 24 November   Erika      Erika &Nicole 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR AREA! 

  



Phone: 0266 791255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                              Web: chillinghamschool.nsw.edu.au 

 

                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ADVERTISING 


	P&C Association:

